
Hi Everyone!
Happy New Year! A LOT happened 
in 2021 and I want to share some of 
the highlights with you all!
From January to May, I was in New 
Haven, finishing my last semester at 
Yale!  There I had the wonderful 
opportunity to work on several dance 
projects, one in partnership with the 
Yale Dance Lab, another being my 
own motion-capture piece, 149YK. 
I am very pleased to say I graduated 
with Honors in Theater in 
Performance Studies! I am forever 
grateful to everyone who helped me 
along this journey! 
Throughout my time at Yale, I am 
most proud of my thesis 
performance, Flores caídos.
Currently I am in the process of 
rewriting the play for the next 
audience once in-person theatre 
returns… Stay tuned!
After graduating, I moved back home 
to Atlanta, where I had a short 
residency at the Horizon Theatre 
Company as part of their  New South 
Young Playwrights Festival!  You 
can watch my short play, Sycamore 
Roots, on their website .
Then, in August, I had the fun 
opportunity to get all dressed up for 
Andrew Boynton’s photo series: No 
Land Without a Lord. Fingers 
crossed those photos will be on 
display in a Chicago gallery soon!
Finally, to wrap up my year, I am now 
working in downtown Atlanta as a 
Standardized Patient for Emory 
University! Those of you who know 
me from before will remember that 
once upon a time I wanted to go into 
medicine, and now I am able to use 
my acting skills to help future 
doctors!
My next goal while here in ATL is to 
sign with an agent for more TV/Film 
acting work! If you have any leads or 
recommendations, please let me 
know! 

JAN  2022

All my heart,
Chayton

https://www.chaytonpabich.com/149yk
https://www.chaytonpabich.com/flores-caidos
https://www.horizontheatre.com/nsypf-2021-watch/
https://www.andrewboyntonphoto.com/no-land-without-a-lord#0

